
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: October 6, 2020 

SUBMITTED BY: Kirk Benge, Director, Public Health 

TITLE: Consideration of an Agreement with the San Juan County Public Health 

Department and the State of Utah Health Department for Maternal and 

Child Health FFY 2021 – San Juan County Health Department  

RECOMMENDATION: Recommend Sign Contract 

 

SUMMARY 

The general purpose of this contract is funding for Maternal and Child Health Block Grant activities that 

address maternal and child health population needs. 

CONTRACT PERIOD: The service period of this contract is 10/01/2020 through 09/30/2025, unless 

terminated or extended by agreement in accordance with the terms and conditions of this contract. 

CONTRACT AMOUNT: The DEPARTMENT agrees to pay $8,080.00 in accordance with the 

provisions of this contract. This contract is funded with 100% federal funds, 0% state funds, and 0% 

other funds. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

This is a continuation of the MCH Grant which has been renewed annually between the Utah Dept of 

Health and San Juan Public Health since 2015. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

These funds are included in the current proposed budget. 


